
CITY OF CAYCE 
EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Council Chambers 
October 1, 2020 

 
 

Present:  Maxine Creamer, Alexis Moore, Johnathon Moore, Cindy Pedersen, Danny 
Creamer 
 
Absent, Excused:  Dave Capps 
 
Absent, Unexcused: Frank Dickerson, Evony Reed 
 
City Representatives Present:  Mendy Corder and James Denny 
 
Chairperson Danny Creamer called the meeting to order. 
 
Discussion of Potential Member Applications for the Events Committee 
The City received nine (9) potential member applications for the Events Committee.  
Some of the applicants were interested in multiple City committees and some were 
only interested in serving on the Events Committee.  The Committee reviewed each 
application.  Ms. Pedersen made a motion to recommend Ms. Dwede Dennis, Mr. 
Jonathan Palance, Ms. Lindsey Scoma and Ms. Brianne Siciliano to Council for 
appointment to the Committee.  Ms. Moore seconded the motion which was 
unanimously approved.  Ms. Corder advised that she had not been able to reach Mr. 
Frank Dickerson in the last few months to see if he was still interested in serving on 
the Events Committee.  She said his phone number was no longer a good number 
and he had not responded to any of her emails.  Ms. Creamer made a motion to ask 
Council to remove Mr. Dickerson from the Committee in accordance with the City’s 
Committee attendance policy.  Mr. Moore seconded the motion which was 
unanimously approved.      
     
Discussion on whether or not to proceed with the 2020 Carols Along the 
Riverwalk 
The Committee discussed whether or not they were comfortable proceeding with the 
Carols Along the Riverwalk event during the COVID pandemic.  Everyone stated that 
as long as the event could be held with every safety precaution taken then they 
wanted to proceed with having the Carols event.  Mr. Moore made a motion to 
proceed with the Carols Along the Riverwalk for 2020.  Ms. Pedersen seconded the 
motion which was unanimously approved.  Discussion of safety precautions will take 
place at the November Events Committee meeting.      
    
Other Business 
 
There being no further business, Ms. Moore made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
Ms. Pedersen seconded the motion which passed unanimously.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maxine Creamer 
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